Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
TACLOBAN CITY DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE

New Bus Termirtal, Brgy. 91, Abucay, Tacloban City

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
July 7, 2025

Subject: Postponerent of Opening of Bids for RFQ-25GIM0016.
This notice of postponement is issued to notify PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS that the

opening of bids will be: Postponed due to non-quorum for the above Stated
Contract, as follows::

Contract ID Procurement FROM - TO

No. Activities: (as advertised in (as Revised)
PhilGEPS and|
Website)

RFQ-25GIMO0016 | (pening of Bids | July 8, 2025 after 9:00 | July 14, 2025
AM. after 9:00 A.M.

For information and guidance to all concern.
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